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Publications

DOL Decides to Re-propose Amendments to 
its Fiduciary Definition Regulation

Today the Department of Labor (DOL) announced its intention to 
re-propose its proposed amendments to the “definition of 
fiduciary” regulation at 29 C.F.R. 2510.3-21. 

Attached is our memorandum describing the DOL’s action as well as the official press 
release.
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